
The FIre Safe Council has been working hard for Mendocino County and become an important 

resource for fire prevention and information. I understand that next year will be a very lean year 

as COvid-19 has affected all of our businesses in the county but our fire hazards in the county 

have not changed. We are in a drought year which makes it even more important to support the 

FSC. TO cut them from 100,000 to 25,000 is a very drastic reduction. Please consider at least 

funding them at 50,000 which would fund their baseline programs.  

Thanks for your consideration, Marisela de Santa Anna 

 


